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As part of the pharmacy benefit, certain over-the-counter (OTC) mosquito repellents are now
covered by HUSKY Health when prescribed by a Connecticut Medical Assistance Program
(CMAP) provider.

Any HUSKY Health member may be given a prescription for “Mosquito Repellent” free of any
restrictions or clinical assessment. A prescription from a CMAP provider is required for HUSKY
Health members to receive this benefit; prior authorization is NOT required.

The following OTC mosquito repellents are covered

with your prescription:




